October 30, 1950

Mr., Ed Parker
Vice President
First National Bank
Fort Worth, Texas

Dear Mr. Parker:

Please accept our thanks for the luncheon given by the
Fort Worth Clearing House Association on Wednesday,
October 18th honoring the Airports Advisory Committee which
was meeting in Fort Worth the week of October 16-20.

It was one of the nicest luncheons that I have had the pleasure
of attending, and I believe all the guests present had the same

feeling.
With best regards, I am

Very truly yours,
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